
Thank you for allowing comment/testimony on this important bill. Having our restaurant shut down, along with our venue, 
tremendously impacted our business and we have still NOT seen a recovery for it even while some of the restrictions in our area 
have been loosened. Many of the employees who were dependent upon the hours for the restaurant were forced to go on 
unemployment. As an employer it was extremely difficult to ask them to return when we didn't (and still don't) know how long we 
would be able to employ them before being shut down again. Some employees had to move due to lack of work/income as well as 
the delay in getting unemployment. This created an economic impact trickle down effect impacting suppliers. We encourage you all 
to support this bill.


